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Senator Harsdorf:

Attached is the draft you requested concerning technology zones.  I included
partnerships, LLCs and S–corporations, within the scope of the draft because each has
pass–through taxation.  You may want to have the Department of Commerce review
this draft to ensure that it is administratively feasible.

Please feel free to call if  you have any questions or desire any changes.
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